
  

  
 

 

 

Directive #8   Pages: 2      April 7, 2025 

To: Parish Faith Chairs 

From: Debbie Mattiazzi Diocesan Faith Chair 

Cc: Parish Council Presidents, Diocesan Executive, Claudette Langdon Provincial 
Faith Chair 

______________________________________________________ 

“Choose Faith over anxiety, Hope over worry, Love over fear”.  Mary Davis  

          

Dear Sisters 

With Faith, Hope, and Love, guiding us through this Lenten Season, we anxiously 
await the Risen Lord. 

Many of us are also busy getting ready as well for our Diocesan Convention in 
North Bay. I am looking forward to have the opportunity to spend time together 
and possibly meet you for the first time in person. 

I am passing on information received from Provincial Faith Chair Claudette 
Langdon: 

General Information from National 

 

Changes are being developed on the National Website to place League resources 
in a members-only area that requires members to log in to view. Your login ID is 
your membership number. If you do not have your card, ask your council 
membership person what it is so you can sign in. 

The League is sponsoring a Mass in honour of Our Lady of Good Councel on 
Friday April 26th, the feast day of Our Lady of Good Counsel. For more details, 
visit the Daily TV Mass website: https://dailymass.com 

Attachments Enclosed: 

 

Webinar Poster for Chairperson of Faith: Ask, Search, Knock In Hope 

Webinar Poster: Walking Together with Indigenous Sisters: Making Connections 
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Palliative Care Kit: 12 Hours of Prayer 

 

Take some time to explore the National Website rich with resources: www.cwl.ca 

Watch for Faith related items on the Events Calander: https://www.cwl.ca/events 

 

The final stages for the updated package of the Book of Life to assist in reporting 
Deceased Members will be available soon…stay tuned. 

 

As we continue on our Lenten Journey may we be blessed with the Holy Spirit 
guiding us in Faith, Hope and Love. 

 

Wishing all a JOYFUL EASTER 

 

God Bless 

 

Debbie Mattiazzi 

Diocesan Faith Chair 

 

 

 

 


